
 
 

 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

  

UTC ☒ BST ☐ 

Dredging Riverside Berth and King’s Lynn Dock 

All mariners are hereby advised that the UKD Seahorse will be plough dredging the Riverside berth 

of King’s Lynn Dock, On Saturday 16 January and Sunday 17 January 2021 during the AM and PM 

Highwater periods. 

All vessel are asked to keep clear of the UKD Seahorse and pass at slow speed. 

During Low water the vessel will carry out some dredging within the enclosed docks of King’s Lynn. 

The master of the UKD Seahorse will keep a listening watch on VHF Channel 14. 

 

 

Divisional Harbour Master East Anglia 

14 January 2021 
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